Regional Delegate report for the South East
February 2021 Council meeting. 
There have been no Shows, Events, or Nativities organised by the SE region of the DBS since the September 2020 Council meeting due to the restrictions imposed relating to Covid 19.
However, Donkeys have had an amazing effect on the general mental wellbeing of anyone who owns one or more. The routine of feeding, mucking out generally caring for any animal has a beneficial effect on people’s moral. Along with taking them for walks or driving them or even just telling them your woes and moaning about the freezing weather they have been a tonic for the humans. I think they would have a lot to report if only they could tell us.
I would like to say thank you to everyone throughout the country who has given us the chance to take part in agility and photo competitions using the media and for those without donkeys, some knitting projects.
In my head I have many plans for the South East for the rest of 2021 and beyond. Watch out for the postman or the email!  Hopefully when Covid is under control  we can have some events and activities again.
Barbara Roger

